Empire State Bible Clubs, Inc. Spring Newsletter

Spring/Summer 2018

Ontario Summer Bible Camp

Please visit <u>ontariobiblecamp.com</u> website for further information. Ontario Bible Camp is located at 385 Lakeview Rd., Oswego NY 13126

Registration Fee is \$110.00 with balance due upon arrival at camp of \$155.00 Total \$265.00

Please note Registration is not complete without payment. Please make checks payable to Ontario Bible Conference and mail to Jackie Policastro, 1332 Grand Ave., Syracuse, NY 13219

Junior Camp for ages 8-10 is July 15-20

Intermediate Camp for ages 11-13 is July 22-27

Teen Camp for ages 14-17 is July 29-August 3

Please Note: There are partial/Full scholarships available to children wishing to attend camp— Contact Mary Decker at mary.esbc@rochester.rr.com/315-589-5306 for camp Registration Forms.

If you would be interested in making a donation toward Bible Camp or to Empire State Bible Clubs, Inc. —please mail to:

Empire State Bible Clubs, Inc. PO Box 484 Ontario, NY 14519

Bible Clubs for the 2017-2018 School Year

Wayne County Clubs have seen some wonderful results.

Perkins, Kelley and the Lincoln Elementary Schools had a great Bible Club again this year. Led by Justin and Rachel White.

Palmyra Elementary School had faithful attendees. This club was led by Rachel Senecal.

Wayne Elementary School, also had faithful attendees and was led by Amy Senecal.

All the schools witness clubbers growing in the knowledge of the Bible—with some accepting the Lord as their Savior.

Some of the Clubs will be ending at different times as we get to the end of the school year —depending on the available of the school's facilities. Please pray for the children to have a safe summer and return in the fall with friends to the

Looking forward to the 2018—2019 School Year and seeing what God has planned for $\ensuremath{\mathsf{ESBC}}$

Donations

Thank you for your financial support—each dollar given goes directly to ESBC for the work of "Making the Love of Christ Known" through Bible Material, Tracts, Bibles, Summer Camps and supplies.

Without your donations, we would not be able to reach these Children through release time classes throughout the year or help families financially so these children could attend Christian camp during the summer.



A Note From Vada

Dear friends,

I wanted to write this little note to let you all know that after forty years of writing personal thank you notes, I am no longer able to write to each of you individually to acknowledge your generous donations to ESBC. The issue is not the volume of donations (I wish that was the case), but rather my age. I am 96 years old and sitting down to write has become a struggle for me. The ESBC treasurer will be sending each donor a contribution statement at the end of the year.

Thank you all for your prayers and financial support over the years. Every dollar contributed to ESBC has always gone directly to the children through the Bible classes or camp. No one has ever taken a salary. The Lord has used ESBC to save precious souls and change the lives of so many boys and girls. I am Facebook friends with so many who are now parents themselves and are still walking with the Lord and raising their children to do the same. It thrills me to see the fruit of this ministry expanding through the adults who were once our campers and students.

Thank you for continuing to support this important work. I look forward to more years of hearing how your gifts are being used by the Lord to reach the boys and girls for Him.

In Christ, Vada

If you would like to make a donation to our Long time Friend and Brother in the Lord Missionary Charles in South India—Checks should be payable to Vada Bullock and mailed to her address, 522 Edgewater Drive, Ellenton FL 34222

Empire State Bible Clubs, Inc. PO Box 484 Ontario, NY 14519

Mary L Decker, President 315-589-5306 mary@esbc@rochester.rr.com

www.empirestatebibleclubs.org

Non-Profit Org. U.S. Postage PAID Permit #11 ONTARIO, N.Y.

